The Department of Managed Health Care:

Charting a Course Under New Leadership, and Other Issues

Agenda

Senate Committee on Insurance

June 30, 2004, 2:30 PM, Room 112

I. Opening remarks of the Chair.

II. Charting the course: Director Lucinda “Cindy” Ehnes.

III. Department comments: 

A. Overview of DMHC workload data and experience.

B. Greater oversight of plan-provider financial relationships: defining the problem and the solutions.

C. Independent Medical Review: what do the data tell us about the state of managed care today, and what is the appropriate response?

D. Public input into regulatory decisions: the Anthem-Wellpoint merger and the director’s authority to waive provisions of the Knox-Keene Act.

IV. Stakeholder comments:

Steve Thompson, California Medical Association

Loren Johnson, MD, FACEP, Immediate Past President, American College of 

Emergency Physicians, California Chapter

Marjorie Swartz, Western Center on Law and Poverty

Jerry Flanagan, The Foundation for Taxpayer and Consumer Rights

Martin Gallegos, California Healthcare Association 

Mary Griffin, California Association of Physician Groups

V. Public Comment.

